
 
 

 

F4 Competitor Advisory Memo 
 
№:            CAMF4-2020-009 
Date:   May 19, 2020 
Subject: Schedule Update 
 
Teams & Drivers, 
 
We hope you are staying safe and healthy. We are excited to announce that the racing season is officially upon us! 
 
Please mark your calendars for the following dates for the 2020 F4 U.S. & FR Americas Championships: 

• June 25-28 at Mid-Ohio Sports Car Course 
• July 17-19 at VIRginia International Raceway 
• July 31-August 2 at Barber Motorsports Park 
• September 25-27 at Sebring International Raceway 
• October 2-4 at Homestead-Miami Speedway 
• October 23-25 at Circuit of the Americas (USGP) 

We are still exploring options for an additional date for FR Americas.  
 
Due to the fluid nature of this process, please do not post these dates on your websites or social media until you hear 
the official word from us. We are still waiting for 100% confirmation from Mid-Ohio. The last thing we want is to draw 
undue attention by a governmental official who decides to change our plans.  
 
We will be sending out some additional updates in the coming days, so please be on the lookout for the following: 

• COVID-19 Protocols 
• Updated logistics schedule 
• Updated season entry form 
• Updated individual entry form 
• Online registration links 

In the meantime, if you haven't registered for the season, now is a good time to do that!  
 
Lastly, with the proximity to our office and the expected attendance, SCCA Pro Racing will be at the Mid-Ohio test on 
May 27-28 to take care of a few annual tech items and observe drivers as a courtesy. We will also be able to witness 
annual waivers, which I know is always the best part of getting registered for the season. Those interested in 
participating in the test should reach out to Toney Edwards for details. 
 
Please continue to take care, and know that we cannot wait to go racing with you next month. 
 
Sincerely, 
SCCA Pro Racing- Dan, Sydney, Amy, Hannah, Scott, & Buddy 
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